
 

COMMUNITY COUNCIL MINUTES 

2020-2021 
 

Meeting Date: February 1, 2021 

 

Attendees:  Brian Bolinder, Joani Stevens, Curtis Stromberg, Georgia Rasmussen, Brynn Clinger, Grace 

Tea, Kate Woods, Tiffany Wallis, Shelly Damron, Jennifer Carr, Holly Reynolds, Anne Jeppesen, David 

Plant, Tiffany Rees.  Excused Members: Amy MacKay and Kristen Spere 

 

Approval of Minutes from January 6, 2021—Motion to approve by Jennifer Carr, Holly Reynolds 

seconded motion and passed unanimously. 

 

Welcome: Brian Bolinder 

Counseling Report- (Mr. Plant) 

• Next year registration will be as follows: 

-7th grade registration was held last week.   

-incoming 6th grade begins 1st of February 

-8th grade end of February 

-9th grade 1st week of February at Viewmont High School 

• Discussed credit recovery and number of students who are credit deficient.   

Teacher Report (Mrs. Damron) 

• JSSC is going well and committee meets once a month.  

• Mr. Stromberg asked teachers to give input for the SIP goals for 2021-2022 school year. 

Student Report (Kate Woods) 

• Virtual assembly will be shown in February 

• Possible activities SBO’s would like to do: 

-Valentine Activity 

-Spirit Week 

-End of year virtual talent show 

Trust Land Updates-Mr. Stromberg (Carryover) 

• 2020-2021 has been a complicated year with COVID.  Some of our programs haven’t been 

implemented due to COVID, causing an excess in trust land funds. 

• These excess funds could possibly be used in technology updates, adding an additional study 

skill class and replacing outdated projectors  

Report on Discussion with Student Body Officers 

• Students were open with the discussion with strengths and weaknesses in the school 

• Community Council suggested we share the information with our teachers and recognized that 

this was a small group who represented our student body.   

Report 

Review of School Improvement Plan and Goals 

Teachers responded favorably to Mr. Stromberg’s request for SIP goals in 2020-2021.   

Marquee follow-up 

Holly Reynolds contacted Centerville City Planning (Cory Snyder) about a marquee at Centerville 

Junior High.  Centerville City has no jurisdiction over school property.  Davis School District must 

approve the marquee before moving forward.   

Holly Reynolds and Brynn Clinger will inquire to schools that have marquees and gather data. 

Davis School District has approved vendors that could assist with this project. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Jennifer Carr and Ann Jeppesen seconded the motion. 

Next Meeting March 1, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 


